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Kentucky Department of Revenue Announces a
New Business Tax Portal Coming Soon

The Kentucky Department of Revenue is pleased fo announce the upcoming launch of a
new tax portal for business taxpayers called MyTaxes. The new tax portal is projected fo
be available on March 14, 2025.

The new portal will offer:
+ A more comprehensive view of taxpayer data
« Ability to view messages to taxpayers

+ Increased self-service capabilities such as submitting a refund application. making
payments and requesting a letter of good standing

You are receiving this email because you are currently subscribed to our “Updates for
Businesses” topic. If you wish to modify your subscripfion click here.

Mote: Current OneStop business taxpayers will receive emails to announce the launch
and provide more specific information on next steps.
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